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For more than 10 years, the Greater Miami Area Chapter (GMAC) of AACN 
has been facilitating CCRN reviews for its nurses to support and foster 
their continuing education and advance high-acuity and critical care. 
Four years ago, the chapter transitioned to hosting its CCRN review 
virtually to help reach more nurses in the community and nationally. The 
review is presented by a national lecturer and author who specializes in 
CCRN certification review. Having someone who is nationally recognized 
attracts more nurses to attend the program. We hope to increase by 
30% the number of members who are certified this year. There is also an 
incentive of a $100 rebate for those who pass the exam after the reviews. 
Also, we will be recognizing their achievements in social media. 


